
 

  January 2013
TidBits: 
Annual dues are due January 
1st. Dues are $35, we do not 
prorate. Family membership: 
$45 for two family members, 
you will receive one email. 
Add additional family 
members $10 each. 
Please pay at the 
meeting or mail to:
ECBS
PO Box 582
Gulf Breeze, FL 32562-582

Shop don't drop!
Time to get some great beads, 
findings and even surprises. 
Come to the American Gem 
Expo show, Jan.26, 10-5
Jan.27, 10-4 at the Garden 
Center, 1850 N.9th Ave., 
Pensacola.

Raffle Time!
We will raffle off our 
infamous bead jar at the 
January General Meeting. 
Come put your name in the 
drawing- it might just be 
YOU who gets lucky!

A Quote:The world is full 
of magical things patiently 
waiting for our wits to grow 
sharper.        Bertrand Russel

    

       General Meeting January 21, 2013
Name Tags with Naita

  Join us in January to make personal name tags for our 
meetings (or anyplace you want your name known). It's so 
much more satisfying than those paper thingies! Our own 
Naita Peschel will oversee this “make and take” project.    
A  fee of $1 will get you backing material and a pin. To 
complete the project you will need:
Heavy cardboard- (heavier than cardstock) a piece 5X7 
inches is plenty, scissors and Tacky glue. Bring any 
embellishments that suit your taste- fabric, lace, leather, 
ribbon, sequins, jewels and of course- beads. This tag is an 
expression of who you are! Bring anything and everything 
that suits your fancy. Naita will bring Sharpie pens and 
extra embellishments to share.
                          
                            Coming Right Up!
  Our bead retreat in Fort Walton on Feb.1,2,&3. To reserve 
your room- Ramada Plaza Beach Resort, Fort Walton 
Beach, 1-800-874-9862. Time is running out for class 
selections, be sure to get your selections and registration in 
by the deadline- January 15th. We need to give our teachers 
enough time to put together kits. 
  If you have questions about kits or materials and tools 
lists, contact the teacher.  Registrations, selections and all 
other questions contact Allida Webb: 251-533-5108 or 
tewerman@gulftel.com
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